
 

 

Polystyrene Collection Events 

(   #6) 
 

 

Tuolumne County Master Gardeners will be collecting polystyrene  
after the holidays. 

 
 

Collection dates 
 

Saturday January 10, 2015   8:30am to 3:30pm 
and 

 

Saturday January 17, 2015   8:30am to 3:30pm 
 

Location 
 

14959 Camage Ave, Sonora, CA  95370 
 
 
   New method of collection:  

●  Placed in clear bags only 
●  Use one bag for packaging and a separate bag for food containers 

 
   Packaging  -  Clean #6 
   The packaging used for shipping TV’s, computers, appliances and furniture, etc and polystyrene ice chests. 

If the piece is too big for the bag it will be accepted without bagging. 
 
   Food Containers  -  Clean #6   all colors 
   Meat trays, cups, take-out food containers and egg cartons. 
 

** No packing peanuts accepted. They may be taken to the UPS Store or Pac~n~Copy. ** 
(Pac~n~Copy also accepts clean bubble wrap) 

 
 

Clear plastic bags are available at: 
 

                 ●  UC Extension Office                   ●  At the event               ●  The Farmory  (the old armory) 
            52 N Washington St, Sonora                                                                    at Columbia Airport 
                     (209) 533.5695                                                                              Wed & Sat  12 – 3pm    

 
PLEASE REMOVE ALL LABELS AND TAPE! 

 
Once again, we are grateful for your help in keeping polystyrene out of the landfill! 

 


